
Ahoy Mateys! Don't Miss the Crowthorne Carnival - Fun for 
All Ages! 

Hi there 

Get ready to set sail for a swashbuckling adventure! The Crowthorne Carnival is returning this year, 
taking place from July 6th – 14th, 2024, and we're bringing a week of fun for the whole family! 

This year's theme is "Surfing the Seven Seas," and we've got a fantastic program lined up, including: 

• Ahoy there! - The week kicks off with the Carnival day itself and a vibrant procession on July 
6th, winding its way through the streets of Crowthorne. 

• Shiver me timbers! - Join us at the fantastic fete at the Morgan Recreation Ground, also on 
July 6th. There'll be thrilling rides, delicious treats, dazzling performances, and engaging 
activities for all ages. 

• Land ho for little scallywags! Calling all mini pirates and mermaids! We've got a special 
children's disco planned on July 12th at Pinewood Bar and Cafe, sure to keep them grooving 
on the high seas! 

More reasons to join the fun: 

• Throughout the week, there will be a variety of exciting events happening across 
Crowthorne including a scarecrow competition, darts, zumba, Scottish dancing and so much 
more – visit our website for details! 

• We're looking for a ship full of fantastic volunteers to help us make the Carnival a success. If 
you're interested in lending a hand, contact our Chairman 

We can't wait to see you and your little crew at the Crowthorne Carnival! It's going to be an 
unforgettable adventure. 

For more information: 

• Visit our website: https://www.crowthornecarnival.org/ 
• Follow us on Facebook:  facebook.com/crowthornecarnival 

Yo ho ho, and see you there! 

The Crowthorne Carnival Committee 
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